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August 12, 1998 | / ¥ /
Richard Knowland
Department of Planning and Urban Development
City of Portland

389 Congress Sweet
Portland, ME 04101

Re: Congress Streer Medical Office Building
Dear Rick

This is wrirten in response t0 a comment in your ietter dated August 7, 1998 ard
concerning the revised parking plan for the above-memioned project.

The revisions 1o the parking pian will in no way affect the intent of MMC to provide Sea
Dog parking and resident snowday parking.

If there are any quastivns, please confact this office.

Sincerely,
M

0D S,

Paul Gray o /f'
Senior Vice President, Pladning

Ce:  Ryan
Swan
Bremm

32 Brambaaii Strect, Porriand, Maine 04102-3175 207) §71-0111
Tre Manefdroiet Famsly



